
 

 

 

 

 
 

From: Steven Fuscher 
To: SoS Rulemaking 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Federal Election limitations 
Date: Monday, December 30, 2024 11:51:00 AM 

I recommend that the proposed SoS Rule Making clearly state that the Secretary of State has no authority to 
determine the eligibility of a candidate for a federal office. 

This clarification would make it clear that the Secretary does not have authority to remove a candidate for federal 
office from a ballot for election to a federal office. 

Steve Fuscher 




